
Parish	Council	Minutes	
March	3,	2020	

	
Present:	Jessica	Lyons,	Sarah	Hormuth,	MaryBeth	O’Rourke,	Deborah	Macy,	Rob	Taber,	Brian	McKinney,	
David	Pacquet,	Bob	Siegel,	Steve	Barton,	Gina	Mol	
	
	
The	meeting	was	opened	with	prayer	at	6:35	PM.	The	Parish	Council	will	be	providing	doughnuts	at		
Mass	this	Sunday	morning.	David	Pacquet	will	send	out	the	wording	for	an	announcement	regarding	
Parish	Council	nominations.	David	received	an	email	regarding	snow	removal	which	he	will	forward	to	
Scott.	Virginia	Scholten	has	openings	if	anyone	would	like	to	attend	the	Be	Nice	training	March	4	and	18.		
The	Bishop’s	Capital	Campaign	is	underway	at	St.	Alphonsus.		
	
The	Joint	Meeting	with	staff,	Parish	Council	and	Finance	Commission	will	be	held	March	9,	2020.	It	was	
discussed	that	the	Finance	Commission	should	present	the	new	budget	to	the	Parish	Council	before	it	is	
sent	to	the	Diocese	in	May/June.	Sarah	Hormuth	attended	the	Finance	meeting	as	a	liaison	and	reported	
that	St.	Alphonsus	has	met	the	CSA	goal.		
	
Bob	Siegel	distributed	information	regarding	placing	information	regarding	St.	Alphonsus	in	the	Creston	
Neighborhood	Association	Newsletter.	It	was	also	mentioned	that	we	are	missing	a	huge	opportunity	to	
promote	our	parish	activities	at	the	Fish	Fry.	David	will	check	with	Katie	about	a	handout.		MaryBeth	
O’Rourke	attended	the	Endowment	meeting	on	March	2.	They	are	gearing	up	for	Baccalaureate.	4%	of	
their	funds	must	be	spent	yearly.	It	was	suggested	we	ask	if	the	Endowment	can	pay	for	a	portion	of	the	
Director	of	Religious	Education	salary.		
	
David	Pacquet	will	have	Parish	Council	nomination	forms	printed	and	available	at	Mass.	The	terms	of	
Brian	McKinney	and	Jessica	Lyons	end	this	year.	The	minutes	of	the	February	4,	2020	meeting	were	
approved	as	read.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Deborah	Macy	
Secretary		


